
 

 

ILCHESTER EARLY YEARS NEWSLETTER 
 
                                                                                                                             4th April 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                     
 

Have a wonderful Easter 
break.  

 

 

 
 

 

Tiggywinkles  
This week the Tiggywinkles have been 

exploring Easter and baby animals, they 
have enjoyed making Easter chicks, 

colouring Easter pictures, and exploring 
easter headbands.  

The children have also been learning all 
about baby animals and who’s baby is who’s 

through the adapted version of sleeping 

bunnies and Old Mc Donald had a farm.  
They have also been enjoying listening to 

nature and watching the clouds in the 
garden, thinking about how they are 

moving, what happens when the sun ‘goes 
in’ and what sounds they can hear, such as 

the children on the main playground, cars 

and of course helicopters.  
They finished their week with an Easter egg 

hunt.  
 

 

 Nutkins  

The Nutkin’s this week, have explored all things Spring and have enjoyed a planting small 

world tray with soil, pots and tools, as well as chicks and eggs.  

They have made Easter eggs using tissue paper, butterfly prints and enjoyed colouring 
Easter pictures.  

And they have also continued with their communication skill building through continued 
traditional games such as ‘What’s the time Mr Wolf’ and making obstacle courses in the 

garden and inside. 

 

Puddleducks 
The Puddleducks are enjoying spring and Easter crafts this week. They have been  making Easter 

cards, Easter egg sun catchers and continuing their colour work by using paint dabbers to make 

colourful Easter egg patterns. They have enjoyed exploring a farm small world set up, looking at 

baby animals and vegetables and crops. And they are continuing their big and small topic by using 

 



 

 

hula hoops, one for big items and one for small and practicing movements with outdoor obstacle 

courses  

New toileting support  
ERIC aims to help get as many children trained 

and ready for school as possible by offering 
support via email, their website and helpline. 

They want to help as many families as 
possible. 

Parents and carers will be able to sign up via 
this page to receive a weekly email from ERIC 

packed with helpful advice and information. 

The journey lasts 6 weeks, after which you’ll 
be added to their mailing list and will 

continue to receive helpful advice from ERIC 
going forward. Everyone receives the same 

information, but you’ll be signposted to the 

online helpline form if you need any 
personalised support. 

CLICK HERE  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Easter activity ideas    
This Easter check out Tiny Happy people, 
created by the BBC and supported by Health 

visitors, there are lots of activity ideas that 
promote language and development,  

CLICK HERE  
 

 

 

 

 

Easter Bingo  
Thank you to all who attended the Easter 
Bingo this Thursday, the grand total will be 

released soon, all funds are used towards new 
resources and experiences across the school 

sites.  

 

 

www.ilchestercommunityprimary.com  
 



 

 

 
 
 


